
Due to unforeseen circumstances Richard Hogg, this 
weeks Podiatrist at the Irish Open can only operate on 
Wednesday now. 

He will be open from 8.00 am to 6.00 pm 

If you have booked for Tuesday please reschedule for 
Wednesday if possible.

Contact Richard Hogg on +447894859511

Apologies for any inconvenience.


